ADAIR COUNTY COMMISSION MINUTES
TUESDAY, APRIL 18, 2017
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Mrs. Mclntosh said the building needed to be used for either records or storage. The County
couldn’t have it both ways. She again reminded everyone that anything inside the building
should not brought inside the Courthouse under any circumstances including the air conditioners.
It would only spread the mold spores and contaminate the Courthouse.

Records should be kept in a temperature controlled environment being 70 degrees with only plus
or minus 2 degrees and 55% humidity year round. The situation will get worse very quickly as
the weather gets warmer. She suggested that the records be cleaned up, micro filmed and then
thrown away.

The Commission stated they would try to address the problem.

The Adair County Commission adjourned at 4:00 p.m. on April 18, 2017.

Unscheduled Public Walk-Ins and other Non-Agenda Items for Tuesday, April 18:

Greg VonMoos in to ask about singing at Farmer’s Market from
courthouse lawn.

Rick Steele in to ask about Spencer Lane and whether it was County or
City owned.
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